Julie Hance

From: poston <poston@vermontel.net>

Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 6:04 PM

To: Julie Hance; Ed Grossman; Lyza Danger Gardner; Donna McNeill-Hudkins
Subject: Resignation from Board

Please accept this letter of resignation from the Board of Trustees of the Whiting Library. I am thankful to
the persons who elected me and sorry to leave my position. I had hoped that I could serve them because
I cherish the library and hope it will continue to serve the community.

Most of the rest of the Board has resigned and I am too new to the Board to continue without the help,
inspiration, and support of the persons with whom I served in my short time on the Board.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Poston




